Leah Larrarte

S = =
To: Jeffrey Redondo
Subject: RE: Parks and Recreation Commission Interview Confirmation

From: Jeffrey Redondo [

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:19 PM
To: Leah Larrarte <LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov>
Subject: Re: Parks and Recreation Commission Interview Confirmation

Hi Leah,
My sincere apologizes but | had a family emergency come up and will be unable to attend the interview.

Please let me know when if there is another possibility for an interview otherwise | will apply when the next
appointment rounds begins.

Thank you
Jeff Redondo

Chula Vista CA 91913





